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Office of the First Minister and Deputy First Minister 
 
Victims' Commissioner 
Mr D O'Loan asked the Office of the First Minister and deputy First Minister to outline why it did 
not consider any of the existing candidates for the position of Victims' Commissioner to be 
suitable for appointment. 
(AQO 543/08) 
 
Rt Hon I Paisley and Mr M McGuinness: The people who were deemed appointable under the 
direct rule process can, if they so wish, have their names carried forward into the newly extended 
process. They won’t have to reapply, will not be re-interviewed, and will be considered along with 
any further applicants who are deemed appointable.  
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